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Parent Teacher Consultation November 2023 

to be held at school on: 

Monday 6th November - Time 3.30pm - 7.30pm 

Tuesday 7th November - Time 3.30pm - 5.20pm 

 

Parent Teacher consultations will be held in school this term to enable Parents/Carers to meet 

their child’s teacher face to face to discuss their progress and targets. Meeting in person also 

builds positive relationships between families and school. 

 

The appointments will be for a maximum of ten minutes with your child’s class teacher. We 

will have a timer to keep appointments running on time.   

 

To Book an Appointment  
The online booking system is the same as before (please see guide attached). Please go to 
link below to book your appointment. We must have your correct email address to enable you 
to book. The booking system will close on Sunday 5th November 2023.  
Please book here https://oakview.schoolcloud.co.uk/  
 
Please note: Parent/Carers of Van Gogh Class and Seurat Classes will receive separate letters 
regarding parent Consultations. 
 
We consider these consultations to be extremely important and hope that as many 

Parents/Carers as possible will be able to attend.  

 

Please contact the school office if you have any problems booking. 

 

Kind regards 

 
Mr N Richardson 

Headteacher 
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